
 
 

Office of the President 
 

 
May 27, 2015 
 
Daemen College  
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the spring and perhaps some time away. I am writing with a brief but 
important update. 
 
The State Department of Transportation has begun work on renovating and widening a storm 
water drainage system that extends under Main Street from Amherst High to Daemen’s property.  
Beginning on June 8, traffic on Main Street will be reduced to one lane in each direction 
throughout the entire summer. The DOT expects to complete the project by August 31, but this is 
only a tentative date. You may want to enter and exit Daemen from one of our other entrances 
this summer. 
 
On a more pleasant note, work on the extension of our stone wall should begin in the next week 
or two. We have permission to include a smaller version of the front entry sign at the 
Main/Getzville corner. This should be a very attractive addition to the campus. 
 
Dr. Worsham and I wish you a very pleasant and productive summer. 
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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